
The Role of the School

in the Transmission of Faith

The role of the school in passing on the faith to

our children is at the heart of both parents and

teachers; the school holds a fundamental role in

this but encounters many challenges.

Join the Thornycroft Conference addressing the

role of the school in transmitting the faith to the

pupils. A panel of teachers, parents and pupils

will offer their experience and perspective on

this important area of education. Following the

presentations, there will be a debate with an

opportunity to ask the panel questions.

Venue: St Bede’s College, Alexandra Road

Manchester M16 8HX, on 10th November 2022,

from 6pm to 9pm.

Creche facilities will be available.

Please book your place by visiting:

tinyurl.com/transmit22

Joint Parish Christmas Fayre:

Our Christmas Fayre is on Saturday 26th

November, from 11am – 3pm, in St Mary’s hall.

Stalls include: Café, Raffle, Gift stall, Cakes, Gift

tombola, Bottle stall, Gift bags, Christmas stall,

and many more. Donations are requested for

the stalls, especially good quality raffle prizes.

Please give any donations to Margaret Maloney

(ASC) or to Liz Nash (SMC). Thank you.

Helpers are needed, both on the day and on the

evening before to set up the stalls. Thank you!

The next planning meeting for the Christmas

Fayre is this coming Thursday, 10th November, at

St Mary’s church at 11am. All are welcome.

The GLOSSOP ROSARY will continue on Monday
7th November with the Glorious Mysteries.

The Holy Father’s Prayer Intentions for

November:

We pray for all children who suffer, those who

are homeless, orphaned, or victims of war; may

they have access to education and the

opportunity to experience family affection.

Thought for the week:

“What is good has been explained to you, man;

This is what the Lord askes of you: only this, to

act justly, to love tenderly, and to walk humbly

with your God”. Micah 6:8
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Fr Martin writes, RIP

Our prayers are asked for the repose of the soul

of Andrew King, who died recently. May his soul,

and the souls of all the faithful departed, through

the mercy of God, rest in peace. Mr King's

funeral will be celebrated, God willing, at St Mary

Crowned at 11am on Tuesday 15th November.

PPC member Ann King writes,

We have another amazing workshop lined up for

you this month, a Christmas wreath workshop at

St Mary’s church, on Saturday 3rd December,

from 3pm – 5pm, cost just £20.

It is an opportunity to learn new skills using willow

and other natural materials to make two

Christmas wreaths. You will be guided and

supported through the process of making the

willow wreath and then shown how to decorate

your wreaths using various methods.

Please book early as there are only a few places,

to book please contact Ann King (ASC) or Jenny

Cieslik (SMC).

This and other recent workshops are taking place

in response to the request from the diocese

where they would like to see more community

events taking place in the church.

Editor Liz Nash writes,

Parking at St Mary’s church:

The car park at St Philip Howard CVA (entrance
on St Mary’s road, opposite St Mary’s hall) is
available for use of St Mary’s parishioners who
attend Sunday Mass.

Thank you to those who open the car park for us,
and also to all who park there each Sunday; this
makes the roads near the church safer for both
residents and parishioners.

Please be aware that this school car park is not
available for use by parishioners on weekdays, it
is needed for the school staff and is full during
the school day. If you are attending Mass at St
Mary’s on a weekday, please use the car park at
the church if possible, or a space on the roads
near the church, there are more spaces
available on weekdays when residents are out.

I hope the different parking arrangements aren’t
confusing, we are keen to maintain very positive
relationships with all our neighbours, the residents
and the school, and we thank you for assisting.
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The Week Ahead(ASC=All Saints Church,SMH=St Mary’s Hall,SMC=St Mary’s Church, SMS = St Mary’s School)

Parish Mass Book: This weekend’s readings: p.161, Gloria p. 9, Creed p.11

Saturday 5th

6.00pm,

Feria

ASC Vigil Mass (Ken and Maureen Routledge RIP)

Sunday 6th

9.15am,

11.15am,

Thirty Second Sunday of the Year

SMC Holy Mass (The welfare of V.J. (Friends))

ASC Holy Mass (The People of the Parishes)

Monday 7th

10.00am,

7.30pm,

St Willibrord, Bishop

Dukinfield Crematorium – Funeral of Margaret Clough RIP

SMC Care for our Common Home, Session 7 (to finish by 9pm)

Tuesday 8th

10.00am,

Feria

SMC Holy Mass (The Holy Souls)

Wednesday 9th

10.00am,

10.00am,

The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica, Feast

ASC Holy Mass (The welfare of Helena’s friends (HR))

SMC church cleaning

Thursday 10th

11.00am,

7.00 – 9.00pm,

St Leo the Great, Pope and Doctor

Fr Martin will offer Holy Mass today, Intention to be announced

SMC Christmas Fayre planning meeting

St Charles Church, Hadfield, Sycamore Session 8, The Power of Prayer

Please pray for today’s meeting of our Diocesan Council of Priests

Friday 11th

10.00am,

7.00pm,

St Martin of Tours, Bishop

SMC Holy Mass (Mrs Helen Madyagwy (DY))

SMH Prayer Group

Saturday 12th

10.00 – 10.30am,

11.00 – 1.00pm

6.00pm,

St Josaphat, Bishop and Martyr

ASC Confessions

The Bureau, Henry Street, ‘Drop In’

ASC Vigil Mass (Jean Pownall RIP – 2nd Anniversary (DK))

Sunday 13th

9.15am,

11.00am,

11.15am,

2.30pm,

Thirty Third Sunday of the Year – Remembrance Sunday

SMC Holy Mass (The People of the Parishes)

Remembrance Service at the Cenotaph, Norfolk Square

ASC Holy Mass (Warrant Officer Michael Cecil Cameron (1922-1945) RIP)

Glossop cemetery – Prayers for and blessings of our deceased parishioners, family
and friends

More dates for the Diary:

Thursday 17th November: SMC Grotto tidying, 11.00am, weather permitting

Saturday 19th November: All Saints and St Mary’s churches open from 12 noon – 2pm

Saturday 19th November: ASC, 7pm, Christmas Liturgy planning meeting

Saturday 26th November: St Mary’s hall, Joint Christmas Fayre, 11am – 3pm

Sunday 4th December: Christmas markets in Old Glossop, details to follow

Saturday 10th December: ‘Drop In’ at The Bureau, Henry Street, 11am – 1pm

Saturday 17th December: All Saints and St Mary’s churches open from 12 noon – 2pm

Please remember in your prayers this week:
Philomena Brennan who asks for prayers for healing and relief from a long standing problem.
Don and Roseline McLeish who are unwell. Harry Sweeney, who is recovering from an operation.
If you would like to receive the Newsletter by e-mail each week (usually sent out on Saturday
afternoon), please send a message to Liz Nash, the Editor, at newsletter@glossopcatholics.org.uk


